
From: Peter Weisman <pweisman@corpctri85.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 6/29/2016 2:16:45 PM
Subject:

Katherine,hope you are well! I have a question about whether or not the Governor would like to welcome a new 
tenant at my project ,the Corporate Center I-85 in Spartanburg. The name is Holroyd Precision Rotors which occupies 
35,000 sq ft- they manufacture screws for compressors. They supply the entire USA and Carrier is their largest 
customer.
It is a British company owned by a Chinese corporation. They want to have an opening ceremony toward the end of 
Sept. and they have asked me to invite Governor Haley.
I know she is always busy doing great things for our state but take a look at her schedule and let me know- 
The head of the Chinese Co. needs advance notice so he can get permission to travel out of China? 
Also are you coming up to Marthas Vineyard this summer?
Just finishing my 10th 50,000 sq ft building by the way. Say hello to Tim. 
Best regards,Pete
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